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The Minister 

 No. 314  / MSP 
 

Papeete, 28 February 2020 

 

INFORMATION NOTE 

RE : Evolution of the measures taken by the government to avoid the introduction of Covid 19 

(Coronavirus) in French Polynesia. 

 

Following the information note of 26 February 2020, a medical certificate not older 

than 5 days certifying that the traveller’s health condition is free of any signs of coronavirus 

infection, was required before boarding a flight bound for French Polynesia, for any traveller 

who has stayed, within 30 days prior to travel, in a risk area listed on the French Polynesian 

Health Directorate website. 

As the virus is spreading across the world, this measure is evolving. 

As from 02 March 2020, any person (including flight crews), when boarding a 

flight bound for French Polynesia, is required to present a medical certificate stating that 

his/her health condition is free of any signs of coronavirus infection. 

This information, along with situation reports on the virus and information for 

travellers are available and regularly updated on a dedicated webpage of the Health 

Directorate website at the following address: 

https://www.service-public.pf/dsp/covid-19/ 

 

To date, there is no introduction of Covid 19 (coronavirus) in French Polynesia. 
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